
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 5, 2015 

 

Ms. Nikki Elsen, Deputy Clerk 

La Crosse City Hall 

400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

 

RE: Fairfield Inn and Suites 

 434 3
rd

 Street South 

 La Crosse, WI 

 Agenda Item: 15.0049 

 

 

Ms. Elsen, 

 

Tim Acklin suggested we contact you regarding providing the City Council with additional 

information/renderings for the February 12, 2015 Council meeting. 

 

Attached are the revised design renderings as requested at the February 2, Plan Commission 

meeting and then presented and approved at the February 3, Judiciary and Administrative 

Committee meeting. These renderings currently are not on file with the city and were only 

presented at the meeting. 

 

We understand that these electronic drawings can be distributed to council members as well as 

posted on the city website along with the previous submitted project information. 

 

If you would prefer, we can also forward printed copies for distribution as well. 

 

If you have any questions or need any additional information please feel free to contact us. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vantage Architects, Inc. 

 

 

Jerrel Schomberg AIA 

Architect 

 

 
Attachment: FFIS J&A Comm. Presentation Dwg 2.3.2015 

 

 
www.vantagearchitects.com 


